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SUPPORT FOR OUR CHILDREN: Our children received new shoes this year from the Rotary Club of Brownsville 

Texas Sunrise, in addition to Chromebook computers from personal donations.  Cindy and our cooks prepare a meal for 

our children at the orphanage. 

 

 
 

 

SUCCESS OF OUR CHILDREN: These are our first 2 high school graduates who will be volunteering 2 years at the 

orphanage which began on September 1, 2014.  The middle picture is of our children who are also pursuing their 

education which they know is a high priority.  This is a dream our children never knew was possible. 

 

 
 

DREAMS FOR THE FUTURE: The first picture is of our children who are now studying to complete high school. The 

church is a community project that our children support.  The last picture reflects the smiles that result from the love and 

support of so many people helping our children. Fears and tears have turned into smiles from blessings received. 
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CELEBRATING FIRST COMMUNION:  Our children continue to develop in all aspects of their lives, including spirituality. 

This is our First Communion celebration. As you can see, we have a number of new young children. We have served over 90 children. 

 
 

SPECIAL EVENTS: Our children recently celebrated the Day of the Dead and Halloween. Also, as you can see Spiderman joined 

us on the roof of the dorm. It was anticlimactic for the children when I (alias Spiderman), had to climb off the roof on a ladder as 

opposed to flying off the roof. It was a great time.  

 
   

SPECIAL HIGHLIGHT: Many guests visited the orphanage this year. John & Becky Duffey, from Michigan, shared special gifts 

and Florenzio Hernandez from Michigan State Admissions, shared college information . My wife Cindy is mom to all of our children.  

 
60

th
 ANNIVERSARY: Nuestros Pequeños Hermanos (NPH), which we have partnered with, celebrated their 60

th
 Anniversary. It 

was a spectacular event celebrating successful service to over 18,000 children in 9 countries.  

 
 

THANK YOU FOR MAKING THESE EVENTS POSSIBLE. YOUR KINDNESS & SUPPORT ARE DEEPLY APPRECIATED!  


